
 

BID NOTICE: The St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled is soliciting sealed bids 

from interested and qualified firms of Certified Public Accountants to audit its financial statement for the 

fiscal years ending June 30, 2024, 2025, and 2026 and at the option of the SFCBDD, subsequent fiscal 

years of 2027 & 2028. These audits are to be performed in accordance with Generally Accepted Auditing 

Standards and the American Institute of CPAs. Sealed bids are due by 12:00 p.m. on Friday May 3, 2024. 

For more information or bid specifications, contact Amanda Newberry, Executive Director, St. Francois 

County Board for the Developmentally Disabled at 573-756-0595. The St. Francois County Board for the 

Developmentally Disabled reserves the right to reject any or all bids for any reason deemed justifiable. 

 

BID NOTICE: The St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled is soliciting sealed bids 

from interested and qualified firms of Certified Public Accountants to perform accounting services 

throughout the fiscal years 2025, 2026, and 2027 and at the option of the SFCBDD, subsequent fiscal 

years 2028 & 2029. Experience with Senate Bill 40 Boards, nonprofits, and other governmental entities a 

must. Sealed bids are due by 12:00 p.m. on Friday May 3, 2024. For more information contact Amanda 

Newberry, Executive Director, St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled at 573-756-

0595. 

 

 

Please run this Bid Notice one time in the Tuesday edition, 4-2-24, and send bill along with affidavit of 

publication to Amanda Newberry, SFCBDD, PO Box 652, Farmington, MO 63640 


